
HOUSING

Volunteers

NEEDED
We need a group of volunteers to serve on
a temporary advisory committee to support
our new Housing Director Raymond
McQuillen. 

Please sign up before March 17th 

Meeting dates and times will be determined based
on availability. 

raymond.mcquillen@qvir-nsn.gov

or (530) 468 - 5907

IF INTERESTED:

Sign Up via email or call

*Non-Business Council members preferred


